Please note that these minutes are a bit
disjointed in that this system started out
as the county system only (just county
employees) and then towns, schools,
and agencies (“units”) were allowed to
joinin 1947. At that time, and until 1959,
they kept county business minutes
separate from units business minutes.

Here is how they are arranged in this
section of minutes:































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































Now we know: Please note that these minutes are a bit disjointed in that this system
started out as the county system only (just county employees) and then towns, schools, and
agencies (“units”) were allowed to join in 1947. At that time, and until 1959, they kept
county business minutes separate from units business minutes. Apparently they then
combined them and started the page numbers at 1 again. Dale Kowacki, January 3, 2024
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	Please note that these minutes are a bit disjointed in that this system started out as the county system only
	1940 - 1959 County only
	1947 - 1950 Units only
	1950 - 1954 Units only
	1955 - 1959 Units only
	1960 - 1964 County and Units
	1965 - 1969 County
	1970 - 1974 County
	1975 - 1976 County



